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As h- August 26, 1980
-.

Richard E. Cunningham, Director
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Docket No. 71-9097

Dear Mr. Cunningham:

In a letter received by us on August 7, 1980, we were advised
by your office that our application for design approval for
the Model No. CNSI 14-195L shipping package is denied.

As provided for in Section 2.103 of 10CFR2, we respectfully
request a hearing with respect to this denial.

Sincerely,

CH M-NUCLEAR SYSTEMS, INC.

'

Louis E. Reynolds
Director
Regulatory Affairs
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